23 September 1998

Ashworth

Hospital Authority
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Re: Quattro Seal, Shenn Valley, Ballakaighen, Peel, Isle of Man IMS5 2AH

In June 1997 following competitive tendering and in accordance with the NHS policy and
commitment to energy conservation, a 20 week contract was let to the above company for the
draught proofing of windows within a high security hospital. The final value, excluding VAT, was
approximately £78,000.

The work was carried out under difficult circumstances. The major factors being the requirements
for controlled site entry, escorting and stringent tool and material checks, due to the medical
complaints of the patients.

Additional work was introduced which extended the contract, together with extension of time,
due to inclement weather and other factors

All work was inspected throughout the project by an in house building surveyor to ensure full
compliance with the specification. Difficulties were experienced, due to the nature and problems
of the existing windows, however, despite this, Quattro Seal addressed all such problems in a
totally professional manner.

The end result has been a successfully completed project.

In conclusion, I have no hesitation in recommending this company for contracts of a similar
nature.

Aol
P B TAYLOR
Estates Services Manager
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